
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

24th July 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Year 12 Examination Results and arrangements for the start of the Autumn Term 2023 

 

We would like to give you the details for AS level results day and the start of the new academic 

year. Your daughter is invited to come to school from 10:30am to 11:30am on Thursday 17th 

August 2023 to collect her AS results. Enrolment for Year 13 will follow shortly afterwards. 

 

If your daughter is unavailable to collect her results on this day, please provide the 

Examinations Officer with a stamped address envelope. The examination results can then be 

posted. Alternatively, if they wish for someone else to collect the results on their behalf, they 

will need to provide a letter or email to this effect with the name of the person collecting the 

results to the examinations office. This person will need to bring photographic ID with them. 

Under no circumstances can results be given out over the telephone. 

 

Your daughter has been set bridging work by all of her teachers and should complete this to 

a high standard over the summer holidays.  

 

Finally, on behalf of the whole Sixth Form team, I would like to wish all students a restful and 

very well-deserved summer holiday. 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on: 

ajones@bentleywood.harrow.sch.uk 
 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Ms Jones 

Head of 6th Form  

 
 

 
 

Naseema Akbar 

Head teacher 


